
City of Everett  

Request for Proposals for Public Social Services Funding 

FY 2025 CDBG Application 

 
The City of Everett, acting through the Department of Planning and Development and the 
Mayor’s Office of Human Services is seeking proposals/applications for Public Social Services 
funding from organizations and agencies that provide services to Everett’s low-and -moderate 
income residents to include in its FY 2025 CDBG Mini-Entitlement Program grant application. 
The City will select up to five (5) proposals for social service activities to include in its grant 
application to the Executive Offices of Housing and Livable Communities.  Proposals must 
include a detailed description of services, number of beneficiaries, detailed budget (including 
outside sources).  The period of performance will be 12 months. 
 
 The deadline for submitting proposals/applications is 5:00 PM, March 18, 2025. Interested 
parties/organizations may obtain the Request for Proposals (RFP) by contacting the Department 
of Planning and Development in person, Everett City Hall, Room 25, 484 Broadway, Everett, MA 
by telephone at (617) 455-9890 or by emailing dhansen@cogincorp.com. The RFP is also available 
on the City’s website at www.cityofeverett.com.  
 
Mini-Entitlement (CDBG) grant funds are issued through the Executive Offices of Housing and 
Livable Communities (EOHLC). 

 

http://www.cityofeverett.com./

